
Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

12 May 2000

Mr. John Kelly
1832 Biltmore St., N.W., Apt. 35 
Washington, D.C. 20009

Reference: F95-0496 (originally F95-0269)

Dear Mr. Kelly:

This is further to our 16 February 2000 final response to your 
6 February 1995 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for records 
described as “the CIA’s investigation [into] MKULTRA - Program To Identify 
Subjects of Agency-Sponsored Drug Testing [carried out during] summer of 
1978.”

We became aware of an error in our initial review of the Victims Task 
Force documents. Specifically, with regard to the four documents hand- 
numbered 19, 73, 74, and 75, we mistakenly redacted the addresses of 
DEA/CIA safehouses that were eligible for release. Corrected copies of these 
four documents are enclosed. We are also sending you a list of the 66 
documents which we located during our search but which we had to deny in 
their entirety.

We trust that this additional information will prove useful.

Sincerely,

Enclosures

Kathryn I. Dyer 
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator
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